
Meeting was called to order by CO Smokey Johnson @ 10:15 AM, 11/12/2022 in the North View Lounge, 
Museum of Flight, Seattle. 

There were 29 Attendees present. 

 CO Welcomed New Members and Guests, Honored our veterans, and a self introduction and short 
synopsis of service ensued.  roughly 1/2 of the members attending were Veterans. 

CO Announced Dues were due - still $20.  Announced deposits for Reno Air Race Box Seats would be 
accepted, reminded attendees of the CWB Xmas Party, Dec 10 at the Paine Field Hilton Garden Inn.  CO 
Announced that CWB Member and WWII B-17 Vet Dick Nelms would be honored at the 11/27 Seahawks 
Football Game, and that CWB Had been asked to do a fly-over to open the Game, Wx permitting. 

 XO Announced deposits being taken now for housing at the EAA Oshkosh Fly-in Summer 2023.  Get 
your reservation for the house in now. 

Featured Speaker was John Hughes of the Pacific NW Naval Air Museum in Oak Harbor.  John 
presented the history of the Museum, their transition from the PBY Memorial Foundation, their mission to 
preserve and share the history of Naval Aviation in the NW, and their restoration efforts on a 1943 PBY 
now in their care. 

Kerry Edwards presented items from the late Norm Gordon's collection available to support the CWB 
Scholarship fund. 

 A callsign Naming Convention was convened, "Sundance" Presiding.  Vic Norris was re-christened 
"TOGA" due to his role in precipitating a 5-ship Go-Around at Paine Field during a BFR. 

There being no further business, the Meeting was adjourned to Lunch about 11:45. 

 

For the squadron 

 

Fred C Smyth 

Adjutant 


